Friday May 1, 2020

Good Afternoon, St. John’s Families,
We hope this note finds you all well and that our St. John community is healthy, safe and practicing good social distancing. 
With the goal of continuing to connect the school and parent community, we’d like to host our first digital CSPC meeting via Zoom as outlined by the TCDSB from 7:00-8:00pm on Tuesday, May 12. 

We know many of you have a lot of important questions about school-related items and we are hoping to address them during this time.  

In order to facilitate a successful and productive meeting, we’d like to have any questions from the parent community submitted by 5pm on Friday, May 8 to our St. John CSPC email address at stjohnparentsto@gmail.com. 
We will do our best to address all questions during the meeting, however, any unanswered questions will be followed up by the executive of the CSPC or Mr. Comacchio via email. We understand that hearing from us, even if we only partially have the answer, is the best way to serve our parent community, so we are making that commitment to all of you. 
We recognize that this meeting has the potential for a large amount of participation and safety and privacy are of the utmost importance. If you wish to attend the meeting, please send an email requesting an invite to the parent council email address as well  (stjohnparentsto@gmail.com ) by Monday May 11 at 5pm. A private and secure link/invitation will be sent prior to the meeting, however we ask that is not shared. Only those requesting permission to attend will be granted access to the meeting. 
Here is the agenda for the meeting:

· 7:00pm:  Review online meeting protocols 

· Opening Prayer

· 7:05pm-7:15pm: Principals Report

· Grade 8 Quebec Trip Refund

· Gr. 8 Graduation

· Laptop/tech rollout update

· Support resources/email communication

· Father John’s Retirement
· Tentative Staffing Model for 2020-21

· 7:15pm-7:25pm: Budget  Update

· CSPC Supplementary Covid-19 Support for Families

· Pizza Lunch Plan

· 7:25pm5-7:35pm: Curriculum Night/Fall Welcome Back Celebration

· 7:40pm-8:00pm: Q&A Period

· 8:00pm: Closing Prayer
*agenda subject to change without prior written notice

We look forward to connecting to our St. John Parent Community.

Sending our best, 
The CSPC Executive Team

Nadia Niccoli, Chair, Marlo Taylor, Co-Chair

Claire O’Shea, Treasurer, Marianne Internicola, Secretary
